8/18/23, 10:07 AM Mail - ARB ZEV Fleet - Outlook

RE:ACF

ARB ZEV Fleet <zevfleet@arb.ca.gov>
Mon 8/14/2023 4:45 PM

To:RMclIntyre@cityofpetaluma.org <RMcIntyre@cityofpetaluma.org>
Hey Raymond!

Thank you again for your interest in Advanced Clean Fleets. Per our prior email disclaimer, if you do not want your
email compiled for the ACF rulemaking file to become part of the public record please let me know as soon as
possible. Otherwise, we are obliged to add it to the ACF comment docket at the end of the 15-day public

comment docket.
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= ‘E CALLIE BRACEWELL
[ Air Resources Technician I
CALIFORNIA Mobile Source Control Division
AR RESOURCES BOARD callie.bracewell@arb.ca.gov

From: Mclntyre, Raymond A. <RMcIntyre @cityofpetaluma.org>
Sent: Wednesday, August 9, 2023 2:08 PM

To: ARB Helpline <helpline@arb.ca.gov>

Subject: ACF

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello, in regards to the ACF regulations, with Option 1, would | be required to replace all of my vehicles over 18
model years old? We are a medium sized local government fleet, 260 vehicles. Would it be possible to qualify for
option 2, ?

Thank You, Raymond

Raymond A. Mclntyre
Lead Mechanic
City of Petaluma | Public Works and Utilities

office. 707-778-4395 | mobile. 707- 787-
8849 | RMclIntyre@cityofpetaluma.org
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PETALUMA 2030

Curious about what is happening with
the Petaluma Fair and
Fairgrounds? Click to learn more.
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